
 
 

AOS Community Commitment 

 

Being a responsible member of our society is an integral part of the AOS mission. As members of 

the AOS community, we acknowledge that we each play a critical role in the fight against 

COVID-19 and that personal health and safety is a shared responsibility. In the midst of the 

pandemic, our success in creating and sustaining a safe environment for our school depends on 

our commitment to one another. Each AOS family is responsible for taking precautions on 

campus, at home, and in all aspects of our individual lives to do our part in mitigating the spread 

of COVID-19. 

 

AOS families, faculty, and staff can help keep our community healthy by being mindful of their 

actions and following public health and safety protocols. As members of the AOS community, 

our family pledges to: 

 

● Self-screen and monitor family members for any COVID-19 symptoms. 

● Stay home and inform the school if our children or someone in our household is 

symptomatic. 

● Notify the school of any potential exposures, symptoms, or positive COVID-19 test 

results in a timely manner. 

● Limit the size of gatherings in social situations in accordance with public health 

guidelines. 

● Encourage our children to practice social distancing and practice social distancing as a 

family whenever possible. 

● Have our children wear a face covering and wear face coverings as a family, especially 

when social distancing is not possible or difficult. 

● Encourage our children to practice frequent hand-washing and practice frequent 

hand-washing as a family. 

 


